
A~rsuant to section 1.3 of the Commission's Rules, KOCE-TV Foundation (the "Foundation"),

licensee of noncommercial Station KOCE-TV, Huntington Beach, California, seeks a sixty (60)-

~iay extension of time in which to discontinue operations on its pre-auction channel (Channe148)

and relocate to its post-auction channel (Channel 18, the "Shared Channel"), which it will share

with NRJ TV LA License Co. LLC ("NRJ"), licensee of TV Station KSCI, Long Beach,

(;alifornia. The KSCI transmission site is located on Mt. Harvard. Pursuant to an outstanding

STA, the Foundation is required to discontinue operations on its pre-auction channel by April 23,

2Q 18. The requested extension would allow the Foundation tc~ remain on its pre-auction channel

until June 22, 2018.

The Fpundation has accomplished many of the tasks recited in its earlier request for an STA. For

example, tower climbers have evaluated the Mt. Harvard tower to which it proposes to locate and

the tower has been found structurally suitable for the channel-sharing arrangement.

Substantial tasks, some of them new and unforeseen, remain.

• Electrical work on the Mt. Harvard site is still required to accommodate KOCE-TV back-

up transmitter. Quotes for that work have just been received.

• Several weather conditions still impede work on the site. In particular, wet and icy

conditions makes electrical work hazardous.

• A leak in the transmission line of the Mt. Harvard site has been discovered and must be

repaired. To repair the leak without taking KOCE-TV off the air, it is necessary to install

an auxiliary antenna.

• Installing an auxiliary antenna requires negotiation of an additional lease. That

negotiation has begun, but not been concluded.

• Additional monitoring equipment must be installed to monitor dynamic spectrum

between KOCE-TV and KSCI.

• An unforeseen building permit is required from Los Angeles County.

The Foundation cannot accomplish these tasks by Apri123, 2018, but believes it can accomplish

them by the requested extension date, June 22, 2018.

The Foundation has contacted T-Mobile representative Chris Wieczorek, who has informed the

Foundation that the requested extension would not adversely affect T-Mobile's post-auction



transition schedule for the Las Angeles market. The Foundation is authorized tp recite T-

Mobile's consent to the request.

Accprdingly, good cause exists for an extension of the deadline to discontinue operations on

Channe148 tq June 22, 2018.


